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(Chadron)- The Nebraska State Patrol Troop E will be conducting enforcement activities over the next week in
the Panhandle of Nebraska.

They will be observing seatbelt usage on February 7t on all Dawes, Box Butte, and Sheridan County
highways. That same day they will also be doing impaired driver enforcement in those same counties.

On February oth they will be again be enforcing seatbelt usage in Dawes and Sheridan counties.

Highways being observed are 20, 385, 71, 27, and 87.
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